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Ann Ceole, Commission Clerk
Office of Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Qak Bivd U094 WV
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Mr. Stan Rieger

Florida PSC

2540 Shumard Oak Bivd
Tallahassee, FL 32359

February 13, 2009 RE: Holiday/Anclote Utility
Order # PSC-08-0593-PAA-WV

Dear Mr. Rieger,

As per the above referenced order, Holiday Utility Company is pieased to report that all
activity required by its Consent Order with the FDEP has been completed.

Please find attached a copy of a letter from Mr. Gerald Foster of the FDEP documenting
that all provisions of the Order have been met.

Should you have any questions, please contact this office.

Sincersly,

(el RR
\ sfDavid B. Schuliz

on behalf of Holiday Utility Company
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Florida Department of Chatte Crix
Environmental Protection el Kottkanp
Southwest District Office - Govemor
13051 North Telecom Parkway Michael W. Sole
Temple Terrace, Florida 33637-0926 Sccretary
January 14, 2009
Mr. Gary Deremer
Holiday Utilities, Inc.
4939 Cross Bayou Boulevard
New Port Richey, FL 34652 0
QECENED N168 D

Re: Consent Order Closure
Anclote Village
PWS-ID No. 651-2177
OGC File No. 06-0884-51-PW
Pasco County

Dear Mr. Deremer:

This letter is to notify you that the provisions of the above-referenced Consent Order
have been met. The Department, therefore, considers this case closed.

Your continued cooperation to comply with applicable Department regulations is
appreciated. If you have any questions, please contact Margie DeBerry at (813) 632-

7600, extension 317,
Sincerely, -
i P :
/&e&b <’f@
Gerald B. Foster
Environmental Manager
Drinking Water Section
GBF/md/dm

“More Protection, Less Process”
- www.dep.state. fl.us




